
 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

EM WL 18.3.2022 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Happy Friday to you all on this lovely sunny day – hopefully this is the start of some better weather for us now! The 

students are out enjoying the sunshine as part of our Red Nose Day activities over lunchtime which is great to see. 

Thank you to everyone who attended our year 7 and year 8 evening last night. It was fantastic to have you in the 

building after the last couple of years, and it was a brilliant turn out, so thank you.  

We are all absolutely delighted today after winning School of the Year at the Warrington Education Awards last 

night. It is a fantastic achievement for all of our community – a community that I am very proud to be part of. I was 

particularly proud that the nominations we received recognised all the work that we do that goes beyond academic 

achievement, and how we support all students to ultimately be good and happy people. We have been through a 

lot of change over the last couple of years, and it is fantastic that these changes have been embraced by our staff, 

our students and you as our parents/carers. We are planning a celebration day next Friday for our students to say 

thank you to them and well done. There will be inflatables and ice cream for everyone – we just need a few days to 

sort out the logistics and then there will be an update to you all. 

Thank you again for all of your support – I feel very lucky to be part of such a special school and community. 

Best wishes and take care, 

 

Emma Mills 

Dates for diary  

Thursday 24 March Year 12 and 13 Parents Evening Birchwood College  

Friday 1 April school closes early for Easter break  

Tuesday 19 April School opens after easter break  

Tuesday 19 April Year 9 Vaccinations TD/IPV and Men ACWY 

Wednesday 20 – Friday 22 April Year 7 residential  

 


